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July 1, 2021  
 
To the Members of the Lytton Anglican Parishes and the Territory of the People: 
 
Dear friends, 
 
We are all in shock at the tragic news of the fire in the village of Lytton, the Lytton First Nation, and 
surrounding areas. We wait in hope to learn whether all are safe. We are aware that many have lost 
homes and businesses, and are displaced into other communities. We don’t know the whole extent of 
the damage, but it is widespread and devastating.  
 
We are keeping the people of the Lytton village and the Nlaka’pamux people in our prayers. We are 
praying for Angus Muir, priest in the community, for the pastoral elders Amy Charlie, Dorothy Phillips, 
Ernie and Pauline Michell, Ursula Drynock, and all church members as they offer a ministry of love and 
compassion in a time when they deal with their own losses. 
 
We are praying for all in leadership: for Acting Chief John Haugen, for Mayor Jan Polderman, for 
firefighters and fire response teams, first responders, and local and provincial emergency response 
teams.  
 
As we come to discover the scope of this disaster and learn of practical ways support can be offered, we 
will continue listening for how we can provide assistance. The Territory Office is collecting financial 
donations for immediate needs, clearly marked “Lytton Fire.”  
 
In the meantime, we want to assure the members of the Nlaka’pamux Nation and the Village of Lytton 
that the Territory of the People walks together with all who the fire has so forcefully impacted 
 
A Prayer: 
 
O God, you are our refuge and our strength, 
our help in times of trouble: 
Have mercy on the lands and communities devastated by fires, 
and especially the people of the village of Lytton and Lytton First Nations. 
Have mercy on those who have lost homes and livelihoods. 
Protect those who have had to evacuate. 
Bless and keep safe all firefighters. 
And strengthen those who seek to rebuild hope 
that all may face the future without fear. 
We pray this in the name 
of Jesus Christ, our Saviour. Amen. 
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May grace and peace be with all, 

 

Archbishop Lynne McNaughton  
Bishop Gordon Light  
Bishop Barbara Andrews  

 

On behalf of the:  

Territory Interim Steering Committee: 
Bishop Barbara Andrews 
Ms. Melissa Green 
The Rev. Jo Ann Hinter 
Bishop Gordon Light 
The Rev. Barbara Liotscos 
Archbishop Lynne McNaughton 
Mr. Ernie Mitchell  
Mrs. Margaret Mitchell  
The Rev. Angus Muir  
 

 

  
 

 

 


